
 

 

 

 

 

 
30th November 2012 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As part of our ‘Keeping Healthy’ topic this term the school nurse, Deborah 

Tulip, is visiting Year 4 to talk about body changes on Thursday 6
th
 December 

2012. This is in accordance with the school’s sex education policy which can be 

found on the school website. This lesson will be a prerequisite for the learning 

the children will experience in years 5 and 6 at the middle schools.  

 

The content will include the changes the body experiences as children grow-up, 

such as body odour and the need to keep clean and fresh. It will also cover the 

biologically correct terms for the male and female body parts. The children will 

be separated into single gender classes for this session. 

 

If you would like any further information regarding this then please do not 

hesitate to contact the school office to arrange a meeting with either Mrs Bayes 

or Deborah Tulip. If for any reason you DO NOT want your child to participate 

in this session then please complete and return the form below. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Miss Scott   Mrs Robertson 

 

 

 

I DO NOT wish my child __________________________________________ to take part in 

the sex education session on Thursday 6
th
 December 2012. 

 

Signed___________________________________________ (parent/guardian) 


